
  
City of Richmond Public Schools 

Department of Procurement & Property Management 
                                              2395 Hermitage Road Richmond, VA 23220 

 

 

 
  
  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

DATE:  
  
  

April 28, 2022 

RFP NO.:  21-6991-08, Design Services for the George Wythe High School 

  
  

  

VENDOR(s):   RRMM Architects, 115 South 15th Street, Suite 202, Richmond, VA 23219 

          
  

Pursuant to RFP#21-6991-08 for the Design Services for the George Wythe High School, the Department of 
Procurement & Property Management intends to award a contract to the above vendor, subject to the approval 
by The School Board of the City of Richmond.  
  

 

 

Melissa Chasteen, CPPB, VCCO, VCO  
Construction Procurement Manager 
Richmond Public Schools   
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